
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
May 22, 2020 
  
TSS Parents and Families, I am writing about the opportunity for students to access their lockers and 
remove any belongings from the school.  The following link will take you to a Google Form.  If you wish 
for your child to access their locker, or pick up other items from the school, please fill out the form by 
4:00pm on Wednesday May 27th.  Access will begin during the week of June 1st.  Specific dates and 
times will depend on the demand.    Once a schedule has been created, you will be emailed with the 
date and time your child will be able to access their locker, along with a very detailed process for how 
this has to be completed.  This process needs to follow expectations set out by Niagara Public Health in 
order to keep everyone involved safe.  You would receive this email by the end of the day on Friday, 
May 29th.    
 
 

https://forms.gle/X7sRheKFAJz1r1o28 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Karen Ferguson 
Principal, Thorold Secondary School 
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